
Deadline for submission of proposals: April 20TH

          The Clear Language Observatory of the Faculty of Law of the University of

Buenos Aires (UBA) and the organization Plain Language Association

International (PLAIN) invite to the international conference on clear language:

"Connecting cultures: clear communication to build bridges".

          Between 27 and 29 September 2023 the Faculty of Law of the University of

Buenos Aires, Argentina, will host this great event that brings together experts

from all over the world and those who promote clear language in their daily

work as a tool to improve society.

Communication of acceptance of proposals: May 19TH

          The event will take place in simultaneous sessions in three different rooms

of the faculty, with translation into English.



TO APPLY YOUR PAPER, COMPLETE THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION

AND SEND THEM TO:

  

FORM FOR PROPOSALS: 

1) Contact details 

Full name: 

Profession:

Country/Association (if applicable): 

E-mail:

pla﻿inlanguage2023@derecho.uba.ar 

2) Proposal 

a. Title of the presentation: 

b. Language of the presentation (the conference will have English

translation): 

c. Abstract of 400 words (the expected length of 400 words does not

include bibliographical references, which must comply with APA

standards). The descriptors or keywords – up to five – will be listed in

lower case, separated by short hyphens and without any additional

format. The letter will be size 12, with simple spacing.


